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14 S. HARRISON STREET, EASTON, MARYLAND 2|80
ROBERT C. WILLEY 410-822-2525
MAYOR bobwilley@town-eastonmd.com December 28. 2012

Richard Eberhart Hall, AICP
Secretary

Maryland Department of Planning
301 West Preston Street, Suite 1101
Baltimore, MD 21201

Dear Secretary Hall:

The Town of Easton has been working for the past few months to enact the “Growth Tiers Map”
required under the provisions of The Sustainable Growth and Agricultural Preservation Act of 2012.
With guidance from MDP’s Lower Eastern Shore Office, our planning staff has prepared draft maps,
worked with our Planning Commission and Town Council and finally arrived at the map attached with
this letter. After discussing the issue at a public Town Council Meeting, we decided that the most
expeditious and appropriate manner to facilitate this process would be via administrative adoption.

As the Town of Easton’s Chief Elected Officer, I therefore have hereby approved and adopted the
attached map. Please consider this the Town of Easton’s Official Growth Tiers Map, pending your
approval.

Our Town Planner, Lynn Thomas, will follow-up with the requisite digital copies, GIS Files, and
any other information you may require. If you should have any questions about our Map, please direct
them to Lynn and he will be happy lo assist you.

I trust this map conforms with the intent and requirements of the above-referenced Act. 1 look
forward to working with you over the coming year to further our mutual goal of Smart Growth in
established communities like Easton.

Sincerely,
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Robert C. Willey
Mayor
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